
International OK Dinghy Australian Championships 2025
Black Rock Yacht Club
4th to 7th January 2025

Supplementary Information to Competitors and Friends

September 2024

Dear OK Sailors and Supporters

The Notice of Race and Entry Form has now been posted on the ok.org.au the club 
website bryc.com.au and on the mysailor app which is used for entries and other 
event information.

Your regatta entry fee includes a regatta T-shirt and entry to two event functions, 
Welcome function and Presentation Dinner.

The regatta is from 4th to 7th January 2025, however we intend to open up early 
registration between 2pm and 5pm Friday 3rd January 2025 and located in the 
Regatta Office at BRYC. The Welcome function will also be held on Friday 3 January 
2025 starting at 6pm.

It would be appreciated if you can advise us of any additional numbers for either the 
Welcome function or Presentation Dinner. You will be able to pay for any additional 
tickets at registration by card.

We would also like to pre order sizes for T Shirts for competitors. This will be via 
return of the attached Order Form to me before 15 November 2024. If you don’t 
order your size before this date, you will be given a size shirt that is available at 
registration, most likely either a Large or Extra Large. 

If you have not yet entered by 15 November or are unsure as to whether you intend 
to enter, you can still order a T shirt and if you end up not entering and paying the 
entry fee, we will invoice you $30.00 for the shirt and any additional costs involved 
with postage.

The order form contains a sizing chart.

Please return your form to mtjackson735@gmail.com

If you have any questions, please contact me by email, noting I will be in Europe 
from 4 October to 6 November 2024. Outside of these dates, you can call on 0414 
334 702 or send me an SMS, including your contact details.

Mark Jackson
Secretary Victorian OK Dinghy Class Association
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